
Updated Language for Relaunching Physical Services 
 
Launching Physical Services - Kids and Students Update 
 
Bottom-line: 
CedarCreek is relaunching physical services on August 8th & 9th without in person kids 
or students offerings. 
 
Updated Language: 
The typical in-person experiences for kids and students at CedarCreek incorporate 
things like dynamic worship, small group discussions and a variety of other fun 
activities that put all participants in close proximity with one another. Since we’re not 
currently able to recreate these experiences with excellence, while also honoring social 
distancing and mask requirements, we are pausing on reopening CedarCreek Kids and 
CedarCreek Students at our weekend services. While we continue to consider all 
options for gathering in-person, we still have opportunities to connect through online 
large and small group options for kids (cedarcreek.tv/kids), and various group 
opportunities (online and in-person) for students (cedarcreek.tv/students). 
 
Launching Physical Services – Face Mask Update 
 
Bottom-line: 
CedarCreek is relaunching physical services on August 8th & 9th, and face masks will be 
required to be worn at all times. 
 
Updated Language: 
If people don't want to wear a mask for any reason, that's okay and they are welcome 
to join us online. 
 
Helpful Language: 

- Help us stay open. Wear a mask. 
- If masks work they save lives. If they don't, they are a mild inconvenience. 
- We are working to create a safe environment where people can be introduced 

to Jesus and the life changing adventure with him. 
 


